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URGENT 
FIELD SAFETY NOTICE 

 
September 28, 2018 
 
 
Dear Johnson & Johnson Vision Customer, 
 
 
RE: Voluntary Recall of Vitrectomy Cutter, NGP0025 Lot 60084881  
For Information Purpose Only - Voluntary Recall of Vitrectomy Cutter, NGP0025 Lot 60084881. NO 
impacted lot imported into SEA countries.   
 
 

Part 
Number  Description  Lot Number 

NGP0025  25GA Vitrectomy Cutter  60084881 

 
Johnson & Johnson Surgical Vision, Inc. (JJSV, part of the Johnson & Johnson Vision group of companies) is 
recalling 392 units of Vitrectomy Cutters from one (1) product lot (part number NGP0025) (this “Action”). This 
Action only affects the 25GA Vitrectomy Cutter Lot 60084881. No other JJSV Vitrectomy Cutters are affected 
by this Action. This recall does not impact product distributed in SEA countries. 
  
JJSV has voluntarily initiated this Action because a possibility exists that, due to a packaging error, 20GA 
Vitrectomy Cutters may be found in a 25GA package. Use of a Vitrectomy Cutter that is a different size than 
expected could lead to the need to alter the surgical technique, including corneal incision enlargement.  
  
This voluntary action reflects JJSV’s commitment to high quality standards and ensuring that our products fully 
meet expectations. We apologize for any inconvenience this causes and thank you for your understanding.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

PAC Director - BRQA 
Johnson & Johnson Surgical Vision, Inc.     

 
CC:  
Chairman Medical Board and relevant Head of Departments 
       
Wendy Tan (Regulatory) – Email:  / Local Tel No.: 65-6918 6252 
 
 




